
State of New Mexico 
ENERGY, MINERALS and NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

February 2, 1995 

Chevron U.S.A. Inc. 
P.O. Box 1150 
Midland, Texas 79702 

Attention: Lloyd V. Trautman 

RE: Division Administrative Order NSL-3397 

Dear Mr. Trautman: 

Per your letter dated October 12, 1994 informing this office of the recent reclassification 
from a "gas" well to an "oil" well in the Blinebry Oil and Gas Pool of your W. T. McComack 
Well No. 11 (API No. 30-025-06940), located at a standard oil well location 554 feet from the 
North and East lines (Unit A) of Section 32, Township 21 South, Range 37 East, NMPM, Lea 
County, New Mexico. With said reclassification the 160-acre gas spacing and proration unit 
comprising the NE/4 of said Section 32 should be terminate at this time. 

Further, Division Administrative Order NSL-3397, dated May 26, 1994, shall be placed 
in abeyance until further notice. 

Should you have any additional questions or comments concerning this matter, please 
contact me at (505) 827-8185. 

Michael E. Stogner 
Chief Hearing Officer/Engineer 

MES/kv 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs 
VFiler~NS_L 3̂397/ 

VILLAGRA BUILDING - 408 Galltteo 

Forestry and Resources Conservation Division 
P.O. Box 1948 87504-1948 

827-5830 

Park and Recreation Division 
P.O. Box 1147 87504-1147 

827-7465 

2040 South Pacheco 

Office of the Secretary 
827-5950 

Administrative Services 
827-5925 

Energy Conservation & Management 
827-5900 

Mining and Minerals 
827-5970 

Oil Conservation 
827-7131 


